
 

 

Ontario’s Sheep Farmers Congratulate Trevor Jones on Appointment as Minister of Agriculture, Food and 
Agribusiness  
 
March 20, 2025 (Guelph, ON). For immediate release – Ontario Sheep Farmers congratulates new Minister 
of Agriculture, Food and Agribusiness, Trevor Jones. OSF is pleased with the appointment of a former 
Parliamentary Assistant to agriculture who brings extensive experience and knowledge to the role. 
 
“Ontario’s sheep farmers are excited to work with Minister Jones and continue the excellent working 
relationship we have enjoyed with this government over many years,” says OSF chair, Art Alblas. “In this 
time of uncertainty, it is imperative to have a Minister with agricultural experience to lead the portfolio.” 
 
OSF is looking forward to implementing the increased investment in the Risk Management Program over 
the next three years to ensure our producers are supported in these times of market instability and 
production risk.  
 
Thank you to Minister Rob Flack for his deep commitment to agriculture and his work to position our 
members for future success by increasing the government’s commitment to the Risk Management Program 
to $100 Million. Congratulations also to Minister Lisa Thompson on her reappointment to Minister of Rural 
Affairs.  
 
For 40 years, Ontario’s 3,000 sheep producers have been represented by the Ontario Sheep Farmers 
organization. With a focus on profitability and sustainability, the organization works in the areas of 
advocacy, industry capacity, research and market development. Its goal is to provide consumers with 
premium lamb and sheep products. For more information visit www.OntarioSheep.org. 
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For more information contact:  
Erin Morgan  
Executive Director  
519.836.0043 | emorgan@ontariosheep.org 
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